
 
 

MHS 72 Newsletter 

January 2024 
Happy New Year Tigers! 
 
Hope you all had a wonderful holiday season.  Welcome to 2024 the year of the Dragon.  The Chinese 
Horoscope 2024 reveals that the Year of the Dragon, specifically the Wood Dragon year, will bring authority, 
prosperity and good fortune. 
 
Our adventure this year is joining Hawaii 72 in the following destinations…..  

  
Hokkaido / Sapporo – May 22-31, 2024 

• This is a 10 Day Private Tour - Stops include Sapporo (Otaru, Furano) and Hokkaido (Biei, 
Sounkyuo, Kitami, Abashiri, Kamiyubetsu) 

• Travel via Private Motor Coach with Guide 

• Plenty of shopping opportunities 
• Daily Breakfast and Lunch and some dinners included 
• Admission fees to any sites are included in the package 
• Gratuities are also included   
• Sensitivity to those with mobility issues 

  
Airfare is separate: 

• Travel agency can help you book your air travel, including pre- or post- travel day and 
accommodations if desired. 

• Ask about our Flight options available on Hawaiian or Japan Airlines. 
  

Viking Christmas on the Rhine Cruise Dec 2024 
 

There is also a river boat cruise in December 1 2024.  This is an 8 day Viking riverboat cruise  from 
Basel to Amsterdam. This is an ideal sail for those who tend to get seasick.  You’ll just be drifting 
along the river so no open ocean rough waters. 
 
This cruise fills fast since the boats’ passenger capacity is a lot smaller than the open ocean mid ship 
vessels.  Please contact us if interested at mhs72@hotmail.com 
 

 
Annual MHS gathering is currently being planned for July 2024.  Updates to follow after committee meets. 
 
**************************************************************************************************************************** 
 
Updated newsletter will be emailed or one could retrieve information from our MHS website at 
www.mhs72hi.com when it gets posted.   We are trying to update our contact information as many no longer 
use their work email or have changed their contact information (address / phone).  If you or know a classmate 
who has not, please contact us.   


